Meraz, Silvia
L. .

From: Daniel Neczypor <DNeczypor@manulife.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 10.01 AM

To: City Clerk

Subject: FW: Lobbyist Disclosure For Period Ending December 31, 2021

Some people who received this message don't often get email from dneczypor@manulife.com. Learn why this is impartant

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of El Pasa. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe. If suspicious, use Phish Alert or forward to SpamReport@elpasotexas.gov.

From: Daniel Neczypor

Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 11:55 AM

To: chavezjxl@elpasotexas.gov

Cc: MerazSX@elpasotexas.gov

Subject: Lobbyist Disclosure For Period Ending December 31, 2021

Ms. Chavez,

This email is to confirm that | have had no lobbyist activity for the previous reporting period. Please do not hesitate to
contact me with any questions or if you require any additional information.

Regards,

Dan

Daniel Neczypor
Director, Business Development and Investor Relations, Private Equity and Credit

Manulife Investment Management

E dneczypor@manulife.com
T 917595 1517



